[image: image1.png]<7
- |





ATTENTION!!

Sophomore and Junior Chemical Engineering Students!

Available NOW!

Applications for one $1500 scholarship to be awarded by the Pittsburgh Section 

of the 

American Institute of Chemical Engineers

for the 2009-2010 Academic School Year

For an application, go to www.aichepgh.org
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION:

JANUARY 31, 2009

